
 

ISTITUTO COMPRENSIVO DI CONCESIO 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE: NEW RULES ABOUT VACCINATIONS 

The Italian Ministry of Health has introduced new rules about 

compulsory vaccinations for students aged between 0 and 16. 

Vaccinations are free and families have to go to their ASL for 

information about when and where they can ask for the administration 

of the vaccines. 

Families of students who are going to attend nursery school have to 

provide the necessary documents about vaccinations not later than 

10
th

 September. 

Families of students who are going to attend primary and secondary 

school have to provide the necessary documents about vaccinations 

not later than 31
th

 October. 

The families of the students of Concesio’s school can send the 

documents to the following e-mail addresses: 

Nursery school:vaxaaconcesio@gmail.com 

Primary school: vaxeeconcesio@gmail.com 

Secondary school: vaxmmconcesio@gmail.com 

 

In the subject of the mail they have to specify: 

-name of the school; 

-surname and name of the student; 

-class/section of the student. 

 



 

The compulsory documents requested by the school are: 

1) the document named libretto vaccinale (booklet of vaccinations) 

indicating the administration of the requested vaccines,  

2) a replacement statement using the attached form (see ALLEGATO 1 

on the notice in Italian). 

Instead of documents 1 and 2 the families can provide: 

a) the document stating the exemption for immunization; 

b) the document stating the omission o deferral of the administration 

of the vaccines; 

c) the document (or a self-declaration) stating the appointment at the 

ASL for the administration of the vaccines. 

 

 

For further explanation 

Para aclaración 

Pour des éclaircissements 

Pentruclarificare 
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school will meet 

the families of the foreign students  

on the 7
th

 of September at 5 pm  

at Scuola Media di S.Vigilio 
 


